Nevada Association of Counties

304 S. Minnesota Street

Carson City, NV 89703
775-883-7863
WWW.Nnvnaco.org

December 17, 2018

Dear Colleague,

We are proud to announce that Clark County will be hosting the 2019 National Association of Counties (NACo) Annual
Conference and Exhibition, July 12-15, 2019. Each year, NACo brings together approximately 5,000 elected county
officials, national leaders, and their families to exchange ideas, build new leadership skills, pursue transformational
county solutions and network about issues and challenges facing our communities. This is the first time in more than
20 years that Clark County has been selected to host this important national event. This Conference is one that will
generate news coverage nationwide, as well as local and regional publicity.

As the 2018 President of the Nevada Association of Counties (NACO), { speak on behalf of our members from across
Nevada when | say that we are very excited that Clark County will be hosting this event. Additionally, as a long-serving
Clark County Commissioner, | can personally say that | am proud we will be bringing locally elected public officials from
across the U.S. to the world-famous Las Vegas Strip. | believe we will be able to highlight the aspects of our community
and our State that make it the finest in the nation. We hope that you will be a part of our efforts — we want attendees
to get to know firsthand the people that live and work in Nevada as well as the businesses that invest here.

As a respected member of our corporate community, there are a number of opportunities for you to involve your
company in the 2019 National Association of Counties Conference in Clark County. This event will provide direct and
invaluable exposure for your company to a select group of key leaders and decision-makers from across the country,
while demonstrating your support for a nationally renowned event. All of the host county responsibilities, including
transportation, the opening and closing events, workshops, and tours will be privately funded, and your sponsorship
dollars are critical in helping defray these costs.

To learn more about how you can be a part of this event, and to discuss your sponsorship commitment, please contact
Katie Walpole at (Kathleen.Walpole@ClarkCountyNV.gov | (702) 455-4311) or Alex Ortiz (OrtizA@ClarkCountyNV.gov
| (702) 455-5966).

We thank you for your consideration and*hope that you will join us in supporting our nation’s local leaders and
showcasing our community.

Sincerely,

Cémmissioner Lawrence Weekly
President

Enclosure



